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Credit Union of Southern California to Resume Saturday 

Branch Hours  

CU SoCal Branches Will Reopen Saturdays After Being Temporarily Closed  

Anaheim Hills, CA—Effective January 8, 2022, Credit Union of Southern California (CU SoCal) will 

resume Saturday hours (9 a.m.–1 p.m.) across all branches that were previously open Saturdays. These 

branches were temporarily closed Saturdays due to labor shortages.  

Though walk-in banking appointments are always available, Members may streamline their banking 

experience and minimize potential wait times by booking same-day and future appointments online at 

www.CUSoCal.org/Access/Branches-and-ATMs.  

“Thank you for your patience during this time,” said Dave Gunderson, CU SoCal Chief Executive Officer 

and President. “We know that Saturdays are an important day to take care of your banking needs. We 

are glad we’re able to continue to serve our valued Members at a branch location six days a week.” 

About Credit Union of Southern California (CU SoCal) 

Founded in 1954 as Whittier Area Schools Federal Credit Union, CU SoCal is a credit union open to those 

who live, work, worship, or attend school in Los Angeles, Orange, Riverside and San Bernardino counties. 

CU SoCal has a superior five-star financial rating from BauerFinancial, holds more than $2 billion in 

assets, and serves more than 130,000 Members. For more information, visit CUSoCal.org. 
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